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Minutes of the May 8, 2013 Meeting  

The May meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held May 8, 2013 at 
Godfather's Pizza, 7002 Johnson Drive, Mission, KS. There were 15 in attendance.  Mike 
Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:12PM and he asked Ben Weiss to read the minutes of 
the April meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by John Beck and the second by 
Kirk Chestnut.  The motion passed.

Chriss Scherer, chapter certification chairman, remarked the next local exams will be 
given August 9-19 and that the registration deadline is June 1st.  As always, Chriss is 
willing to proctor an exam almost anytime.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that the June meeting program will be 
presented by BSW and Wheatstone and that the date has been shifted to June 26th

Kirk Chestnut, Kansas City EAS chairman, stated that there was no EAS news to report.

Mike Rogers said he would be attending the May 9th meeting of Metropolitan Emergency 
Managers Committee (MEMC). He will continue his efforts to get badges that would assure 
passage for station engineers to gain access to station studios and transmitter sites in 
the event of disasters and other emergencies.

There was no old business

There was no new business

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by Chriss and the second by John Gray. 

Mary Ann Seidler of Tieline presented an interesting program highlighting the use of IP 
Solutions During Disasters and IP Audio for STLs.
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